

Blue Mountain Ranch P. O. Box 146 Florissant, CO 80816 719-748-3279 www.bluemountainranch.com Facebook camp@bluemountainranch.com Howdy Campers and Friends!

A lot of people are taking time in November to think of what they are thankful for and what they have been blessed with. Of course, we think of all of you and the wonderful summer days and great memories you have given us! We hope you know how much each and every one of you mean to the BMR camp family.

Things have been hopping around camp, and we have been lucky to have a mild fall! We are anticipating a heavy snowfall amount this winter, so this gave us time to work on some projects. We might even be ready!

The new dates for summer 2016, our seventieth year, are as follows:

Session I - June 10 - June 25 \$2400 Session II - June 27 - July 21 \$3500 Session III - July 23 - August 7 \$2400

If you sign up before **DECEMBER 1**, you will get to pay last year's rates for camp. I think I might have typed those incorrectly in the last newsletter, so this is the correct info! Get those registrations in now and save some dough!

Ol' Gus is adjusting to life in Houston, but he still thinks of the Colorado splendor and can't wait to get back here! **TIM GRAF** says he (Gus) just lies in front of the air conditioner thinking of cooler days! He would have loved to see the flock of geese that flew over our house yesterday. They were sure making some noise!

A couple of big celebrations are in the works for our seventieth year. The first one coming up is in **Ft. Worth at Angelo's Barbeque on Dec.**16 from 6 – 9. More info to follow. Anyone who lives close to the area should try to come meet a bunch of alumni and close camp friends and have some great food to boot! Those folks have helped us raise funds to re-do our buildings, **Jones** is next! Watch for the movie dates to come out soon. **Have a wonderful Thanksgiving with family and friends!!**

